
Heritage Laveen PTO February 9, 2017 

 

Approval of Minutes – Minutes were read by Amy Hale and approved by Becky McBride and Suzette. 

Treasurer’s Report - $3,637.17 Balance There are outstanding checks for Suzette and Becky leaving an available 

balance $3,580.04. 

Principal’s Report – Thank you to the volunteers for the parade. We need volunteers for the Barbeque. There is an 

Open House February 23rd.  Cards were given out at the parade and will be given out at the Barbeque. Leave a 

review at Great Schools.  Pre ACT is February 15. There was a Spring Sports meeting on Tuesday. They are gearing 

up for the Spring Musical.  The trips are coming up and more information will be coming for the New York trip. 

They are recruiting so tell others about the school and opportunities. 

Upcoming Calendar Items 

 Laveen BBQ – February 11th 

 Open House – February 23rd 7 pm 

 Sadie Hawkins – February 25th 

 Murder Mystery – March 3rd & 4th 

Old Business 

 Evaluate Laveen Parade/Suggestions for Next Year  

o Good things – being in front made all the difference, have treats at the end again and water. 

o Improvement – get scholars more involved with the float. Start working earlier with the theme and 

the committee. Purchase a sign. Jessica Cook has a trailer. 

 Laveen BBQ is 10-5.  Volunteers are Suzette, Becky, Amy, Micah.  Dance and Choir will be there along 

with food trucks. 

New Business 

 Mentor Program (Mrs. Ellsworth) – looking to assign new families to older families. Host a “get to know 

you”. Maybe break it down by interests. 

 School Gift for 2016-2017  

o Possibilities – Marquis, Lockers, Bleachers, Microwave, Shade, Move Trees, Vending Machines, 

Trailer, Lights, Sound Booth, Portable Lights for Basketball Court, Bike Rack (possibly free from 

city – follow up) 

 Spring Costco Night, April 22 – they are lowering the amount to $50 Check calendars for volunteers 

 Honor’s Distinction Program (Mrs. Golding) – Each department decides what the standard is. Mrs. Golding 

will discuss at the faculty meeting to see if departments are interested. 

 Vote for New Board Member – Motion for Millers to fill board position. Mrs. Golding approved. 

 Musical – set building will be when back from Spring Break April 4-8. 

 


